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APPIN  NSW  2560 

 

SUMISSION ON THE GREATER MACARTHUR PRIORITY GROWTH AREA 

 

The Secretary 

NSW Department of planning and Environment 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY  NSW  2001   

 

 

Dear Ms McNally, 

 

I am writing to you to support the government' latest plan to include Appin into the Macarthur 

Growth Area  

 

I am supporting this development as we need better roads, more local jobs, access to shopping 

centres, a high school for the children of Appin and a better public transport specially for the elderly 

in Appin not to mention Appin Road needs  to be upgraded to 4 lanes to minimise the amount of 

accidents that occurs on this road and the number of fatality that keeps on occurring . 

 

we urge the department of planning and environment to consider Appin so it is not left behind for 

another 20 years we need proper infrastructure for this town to move forward and develop 

 

I hope my views will be taken in consideration 

 

yours sincerely 
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